
From: Soura, Christian
To: Aggarwala, Rohit (Rohit@bloomberg.org) <Rohit@bloomberg.org>

Date: 3/5/2013 12:17:58 PM
Subject: RE: Follow up to Bloomberg-Haley call

Attachments: Env Collaborative Working Grp.xlsx

Rit,
 
                As a brief follow-up, here’s a list of the current members of our working group.  I wanted to reaffirm that 
they were comfortable with me relaying it before I passed it along to you.
 
                In looking back at your email from yesterday, I don’t see a CC line on it for your assistant.  He/she may well 
have been blind-copied on it – I just wanted to be sure we didn’t miss the opportunity to connect later this week.  
Thanks again.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 
-----Original Message-----

From: Aggarwala, Rohit [mailto:Rohit@bloomberg.org] 

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2013 12:42 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Follow up to Bloomberg-Haley call
 
Christian --
 
Mayor Bloomberg asked me to follow up with you; I lead his environmental grant making efforts.  Perhaps we could 
aim for a call on Thursday?
 
I'm copying my assistant and he can help with scheduling.
 
I would be grateful if you could please send me a brief description of the concept for which you are seeking funding a 
day or two before our call.  Could be as brief as a paragraph, but it will help me come to the call prepared.
 
Thanks much
 
Rit
 
 
 
 
This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above. It may contain confidential information. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail 
and any attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify the 
sender by replying to this e-mail and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system. Thank you.
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